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Comments: This area is not appropriate for domestic sheep grazing. The High Uintas already has more livestock
grazing than any other Wilderness in the country. Years of extensive grazing by domestic sheep has displaced
native wildlife, led to persecution of predators like bears, coyotes, and mountain lions, marred the landscape,
compromised water quality, and negatively impacted visitors seeking solitude and an authentic Wilderness
experience. Bighorns from a nearby reintroduction effort have found their way into the High Uintas Wilderness,
but the future of the bighorn herd and its ability to recolonize its native range across the High Uintas is in doubt
because much of the rest of the bighorn range is filled with domestic sheep that carry disease fatal to the
bighorns. Your decision should end grazing in the High Uintas Wilderness in order to protect native wildlife,
restore the degraded watershed, and enhance opportunities for an increasingly rare Wilderness experience.



